
A Motion in Support of the Revised

Genneral Education Requirements

The University Senate accepts the Report of the Commit-

tee on General Education dated 29 November 2012, with the

following stipulations:

1. There will be a Technology requirement, said requirement

to be defined by the Undergraduate Council.

2. The Undergraduate Council will reconsider and recommend

grading requirements for the GenEd courses.

3. The Undergraduate Council will consider possible constraints

on courses in the “Follow up on Their Interests” area to en-

sure adequate breadth.

4. We understand that there may be a need to make adjust-

ments in the GenEd requirements for undergraduate pro-

grams in Stony Brook Medicine.

Accepted by the Stony Brook University Senate, 3 December

2012.


